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Dear Director,
I am writing to advise that the proposed changes to the Queensland abortion laws will be detrimental to women
 and the unborn. In an ideal world all pregnancies would be wanted and planned and so it is difficult for women
 to be in a situation    where they feel stressed and unsupported. Abortion is not an answer that will resolve the
 situation. Instead it is a final, permanent, irreversible decision that damages the woman and the unborn child.
 More measures need to be put in place to support women and their partners to support them in their pregnancy
 and to increase funding to services that could provide adoption as an alternative to such a drastic decision.
Thank you for your consideration.
Kind Regards
Camille Kunde

Sent from my iPhone

Submission No. 189 
Received 24 June 2016




